Hello, Dames!

Hello, Dames. I hope you are all healthy and enjoying our wonderful spring. Since my last letter, I have
been informed that Michigan has reached 100% membership. Great job to all! Thank you so much for all
of your efforts.

Last weekend was our Nationale La Presidente’s Homecoming weekend. We missed those

who could not attend, but it was a great weekend to honor Lori Bolley. I think she had a good time.

Next up is Grand Rendezvous in August, at the Best Western Hotel & Conference Center in Okemos.
Again a

one-day event, however Hospitality will be open on Friday for those wishing to come early to socialize.
The schedule will be on the Official Call when it is sent out.

As I noted at Spring Cheminot, all Grande

line positions are open. If you are interested in an office or chairmanship, please let me know. If you are a
current officer/chairperson, please let me know if you are willing to continue for another year.

Lastly, I want to thank all of you who reached out in some way; phone call, text message, card, etc., to me
after Jim’s recent passing. I was overwhelmed by your kindness.

Yours in service.

Lori Coe

Grande La Presidente

Grande du Michigan



